
WINTER PARKING GUIDELINES 

 

When a storm is forecast and if you have a garage, please use it.  All others must park 
in the large parking lot using the spaces nearest to and facing the banks' lots.  Those 
who usually park in the circle on Pleasant Street MUST USE THE LARGE PARKING 
LOT.  In addition, our snow removal company has requested that the three spaces 
closest to the dumpster area NOT BE USED. This will allow an area for snow pileup 
that will leave the dumpster area accessible. 

Observing these regulations will permit the most efficient snow removal.  If any cars are 
left in the circle or not parked in the indicated spaces in the parking lot, our plowing 
company will not be able to completely clear our areas and will have to return to finish 
the job.  If that occurs, we will be charged another fee. Anyone who consistently does 
not observe these rules will be assessed part of any additional cost. 

 


